
I OPPOSE SB 289A
This bill now seems to be a complete switch from protecting prisoner and convict rights. Since it is claimed that the majority of 
convictions are people of color, isn't this a racist concept? ORS 166.155 should be of concern to every person when perceptions are 
used for conviction of a crime.


